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Tuesday, 11 January 2022 

 

 

Saturday Study Zone for Years 10 and 11 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

As the new year begins, students in both year 10 and 11 will be thinking about their GCSE 

examinations. 

 

We are aware that some students find it difficult to study at home for a variety of reasons so I 

am pleased to announce that, beginning on the 15th January, the Study Zone will be open for 

students in both years 10 and 11 on a Saturday from 10am-12pm in the school canteen.  

 

This is a great space where students can work in a calm, supervised environment either with 

friends or independently. Hot drinks and toast are provided to keep students motivated. They 

do not need to wear school uniform and can bring their own devices to work with. 

 

Your son or daughter can arrive and leave at any time during the session which means that 

they can fit in the study with sporting fixtures and other clubs they may also attend. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about the Study Zone, please do not hesitate to contact 

me jhawley@padgateacademy.co.uk 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

    

  

Mrs Jessica Hawley       

Senior Lead for Student Intervention  
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